
Calendar 
 

Monday 10th February 
 

Netball training after school 

Year 5 / 6 boys & girls 
 

Tuesday 11th February 

Flex Dance 

After School 
 

Wednesday 12th February 
 

Football training after school 

Year 4 boys & girls 
 

Thursday 13th February 
 

Dodgeball Competition Trip 

Hull University: 12.15pm-3.30pm 

Year 3 & 4 

Weekly Newsletter 
Monday 10th February - Friday 14th February 

 

 
 

Attendance and Punctuality 
 

Classroom doors close promptly at 8.55am, and a large number of 
students are arriving late every day. These children are being closely 
monitored and are receiving late marks. This can seriously impact on 
their overall attendance. Please ensure your child arrives at school 

on time every day. 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Collecting Children On Time 
 

Several children are often waiting to be collected from school, which 
leads to distressed children and causes concern to teachers who are 

waiting with them. Please can you ensure that you are on time to  
collect your child. This is especially important on Thursdays.      

Children must be collected at 1.45pm promptly. If you are going to 
be delayed for any reason, you must call the school to inform us as 

soon as possible. 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Thursday After School Club 
 

Please can we remind all parents that any child in the after school 
club on a Thursday, cannot be collected before 3.30pm, unless this 
has been agreed in advance and is due to appointments. This is for 

safeguarding reasons. 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

A polite request to all parents 
 

Please can all parents ensure children do not use the reception 
play equipment in the Foundation Stage and Nursery area      

before and  after school. This is for your child's safety. 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Checking school bags 
 

Please can we remind all parents to check book-bags regularly. We 
often send letters, accident slips and reward notes home this way. 

We are also sending slips home for Stars of the Week from now on. 

Thank you for your ongoing support, Griffin Primary Team 

Attendance is continuing to drop across the school, and we are monitoring attendance and 

punctuality across the school. Please can we remind all parents of the importance of punctual 

& regular attendance. Arriving only 10 minutes late each day means your child loses 5 hours of 

school each half term, or 30 hours in the school year. That’s a whole week of lost learning! 

Reading Corner 

WORLD BOOK DAY ! ➔ 

Look out for more details 
closer to the time. 

READING AT HOME 

Children must be encouraged 
to do more reading at home, 
in order to improve their litera-
cy skills. If you would like any 
support with this, please 
speak to your child’s class 

Nut Allergies 
 

Several children in school have very severe nut  
allergies. Please can we remind parents to check 
ingredients and avoid sending Nutella, chocolate 
spreads, peanut butter and cereal bars / biscuits. 


